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Napi’s Vision Statement:

Napi Elementary School, a community of families, students, and staff will work to ensure the very best
education for all our children through teaching, guidance, support, and structure.

Napi’s Mission Statement:

Napi Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to promote the
highest achievement of all students, both academically and behaviorally.

March Board Report
Principals: ‘Team Napi’, would like to thank the board members for attending the annual board
meeting that was hosted on our campus on February 15th!  We enjoyed showcasing our students
and staff and the wonderful things that they all accomplish throughout the school year.  We look
forward to hosting again!

February’s Family Night
Napi’s School Leadership Team hosted the February Family Night.  A huge thank you to Mrs.
Wagner for doing all of the shopping for the event!  There were three activities that families
circulated through: 1) Station one was completing Valentine’s Day Cookie decorating; 2)
Station two was a math game; and Station 3 was selecting books to add to their home libraries.
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End of 2nd Quarter Activities
Napi students celebrated 2nd quarter achievements with  a Fun Friday activity on February 17th, 2023. Students
and staff enjoyed candy making, beading, slime making, karaoke, gaming in the gym, movie and popcorn, and
origami.  A special ‘thank  you’ to Mrs. Wagner and Mrs. Bragg for hosting the cooking activity for students!
Their activity was a huge success with students!
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Valentines Day Activities
Napi’s Leadership Team hosted a Valentine’s Day breakfast for staff and students were treated
to donuts.  We enjoyed going above and beyond to make this a special day for everyone!  A
huge thank you to Ms. MadMan for organizing all breakfast items!  A huge thank you to Mrs.

for ensuring the donut order was successful!Kim BirdRattler

mailto:KimB@bps.k12.mt.us
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Staff Valentine’s Student’s Valentine’s

4th & 5th Girl’s Grade Basketball--Submitted by Napi Athletic Director--Beth Augare

Napi Elementary Sports:
The focus of Napi Elementary Sports is on learning the
fundamentals of each sport. Our sports seasons give students the
right amount of time to enjoy the sport without being overworked. It
is in our best interest that they have fun while learning. We
encourage the students to be involved and have fun. Parents play a
big part in these young students' sportsmanship, so it’s been nice
seeing all the parent support and involvement no matter the
outcome of the game.
Here are our 2023 sports for the rest of the school year:

Mid winter/spring sports:
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Napi girls Basketball- February 13th- March 25th
Napi Track- April 3rd- May 13, 2023
Napi Softball- April 3rd- May 13, 2023

February Staff of the Week Certificates

February Student Shout Outs
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February’s Attendance

Students 4th Grade–78% 5th Grade--77% School–78%

Instructional Coaches: Submitted by Mrs. Wagner
Good afternoon!  We have had a very busy and fulfilling month!  Firstly, we thank you for

attending the monthly noon board meeting hosted by our wonderful administrators and building

students and staff!  Our students look forward to this yearly event so we can showcase all the

great things we do at Napi Elementary!  Secondly, our staff and students are doing such an

excellent job this year!  We have been working diligently in making sure everyone has what they

need in order to successfully teach our required curriculums. The instructional coaching have

been busy working with staff to ensure both ELA and math instruction is occurring without

hiccups. Mrs. Bragg continues to work with the interventionist and the specials who are teaching

intervention classes to identified students. Mrs. Wagner continues to provide professional

development to all classroom teachers in mathematical content currently being covered in our

math curriculum. Both instructional coaches also continue to provide tutoring to students

identified as T1 and T2 in math on Friday afternoons. Together with the School Leadership

Team, we planned and hosted the February “I Love to Read” family literacy night. As new

students enroll in our school, the coaches ensure they are properly assessed and given the

appropriate materials needed to be successful students. The coaches also hosted a Secret

Valentine event that helps with staff morale. In addition to that, we also had the pleasure of

participating in the district’s wellness activities. Both coaches have a combined total of 7 active

coaching cycles and both coaches continue to provide support while using walkthrough data to

help guide instruction. Data was shared and discussed at each grade level team meeting and it

was decided that we will use a focused agenda on Mondays to ensure we are capturing the daily

data needed to determine for focused instruction with our T3 and low T2 students.  Although

February is a short and sweet month, we are looking forward to finishing the 3rd quarter strong

and preparing for the end of year benchmark testing and state testing.  The coaches will

continue to provide the needed and necessary support to all staff here at Napi Elementary!

Spookanapi--Submitted by Mrs. Wells
During the month of February, the Spookinaapi program has been focusing on the prevention of vaping and

decreasing the number of offenses in the district. I am happy to report that the number of Vaping offenses has

decreased significantly from the first quarter to third quarter. Before Christmas break the number of vaping

offenses at Napi was 12. After Christmas break the Spookinaapi specials focused on the Harmful Effects of

Vaping on the Developing Body and cleared up any misconceptions about vaping. In the second quarter there

were 2 offenses and in the third quarter there was 1 offense.
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Due to the number of vaping offenses the Napi school has started implementing the Insight classes at the end

of second quarter. Students must complete 4 hours of Insight class for the first vaping offense. Currently no

second offenses at Napi but if there was a second offense Crystal Creek would complete an assessment with

students to create a plan for students by providing educational resources and services from both Crystal Creek

and Spokinaapi staff. Combined with the vaping lessons during specials the Vaping Prevention has been very

impactful for students.

Some of the other activities that Spookinaapi has been implementing is having lunch groups for students who

may be having a difficult day, conflicts, and or needing a space to manage their emotions. Providing conflict

resolutions skills for students who are having difficulty communicating or expressing themselves. Spookinaapi

is also helping facilitate small Dessa groups for students who may need some extra focus on increasing their

Dessa scores.

Counselor Center--Mr. Andreas

Greetings from the Counseling Center.  It was a pleasure to present to the school board during
February and I hope that I highlighted the need for a second counselor at Napi Elementary for
next year.

During February, all students in grades 4 and 5 received social emotional instruction using the
Second Step Curriculum on the topic of managing strong emotions.    The Second Step Social
Emotional Curriculum is used throughout the school year as part of the specials rotation and
students will learn problem solving skills and emotional management skills later on this school
year.   In addition to the Second Step Instruction, identified Tier 3 students receive both daily
Check and Connect services and Dessa Small Group Instruction to build social emotional skills
if they are struggling.  Check and Connect, Dessa Small Groups and Second Step were all
highlighted at the board meeting in February.

The Napi Counseling Center has also been busy providing supportive services to students who
need them to be academically successful.  These services include; coats, hats and gloves as
needed, access to showers and hygiene products, weekend food program, referrals to IHS
Behavioral Health, special services screening/assessment services, home visits and family
support, 504 medical plans and accommodations, emergency transportation, conflict mediation
and crisis counseling as needed.  It is my vision to assist guardians and students in eliminating
the barriers to academic success so that students can become successful.
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